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SLPS Announcement

SLPS will be hosting a Magnet and Choice School Recruitment Fair on Tuesday, October 26, 2010, from 6:00p.m.-8:00p.m. at the Emerson Education Center, The Magic House, 516 S. Kirkwood Rd. Admission is free and all families/community members are invited to attend.  

SLPS in the News
· St. Louis Public Schools Town Hall Meeting (Fox2)

· http://northcity.fox2now.com/content/st-louis-public-schools-town-hall-meeting
· St. Louis schools optimistic about accreditation
· St. Louis Public School town hall | ksdk.com | St. Louis, MO
· St. Louis schools bouncing back « KMOX-AM
· Education omnibus
· Kwame will oversee school projects
· Dr. Alice Roach to Address St Louis Rotary Club on LinkedIn Events
· Vashon partners with St. Louis Community College FULL STORY
	· 

	· 


· ‘Day Made Better’ for 4 SLPS teachers
· St. Louis Beacon - Committee says appointed board should keep ...
· City Schools Superintendent Gives a Report Card
· Flu shot demand down this year
· Hoop it up!
SLPS News

10.16.10 State of the District Town Hall (Click to read Report Card)

Woerner Fire Truck
2010/11 Magnet & Choice Schools Open House Dates
SLPS is Now on FACEBOOK!

SLPS has joined the largest social-networking site! Please visit www.facebook.com and become a friend today!

Vote to Help Carnahan Win $20,000!

Please vote to help Carnahan School of the Future win $20,000 in the America's School Spirit Challenge online, sponsored by Care2.com and GreatSchools.org. 

To vote, please click on the following link: http://www.care2.com/schoolcontest/2903/340/?refer=23922.05.1285631901.785396
Woerner Elementary and Springboard plan for Gardening 101

Woerner Elementary first grade students are developing a green thumb. With the help of Springboard to Learning’s “From Seed to Harvest:  Gardening 101” program, Woerner is looking forward to a colorful, vibrant Spring.  Beginning October 5th, Springboard instructor James Williams will meet weekly with students to plan and plant their garden. They will document each step of the project from how plants grow to the importance of caring for the earth and how the project will keep Woerner looking beautiful in their gardening journals.

1st Grade teacher Bethany Cooper states, “I am thrilled our students will be involved in the gardening project from start to finish.  Instead of just talking about plants and seeing them in books, they will be able to plant their own seeds and discover how they grow.  I am hoping students will take what they learn from Mr. Williams and use it to make their school and their community a greener, more eco-friendly place”.

A SOARING EAGLE SHOUT-OUT to:

· LORRI LEONG, KAYLA MASSEY, XAVIER BADY & CARLOS NUMEROSI all of whom placed in the first SLPS Urban Debate League of the season hosted at Central VPA! 
· the following Central VPA students for making the St. Louis Metro 8 All-District Honors Choir-KIMBERLIN PARSON, RANDELL MCGEE, KHALID MCGHEE & PAUL LOVE. Of those making the all district Honors Choir- the following students will also have the opportunity to audition for the 2011 Missouri All-State Choir-RANDELL MCGEE, KHALID MCGHEE & PAUL LOVE! 
PHL Tennis Tournament Held at Fairground Park a Success!
Girls tennis teams from around the city participated in the 2nd PHL Girls Tennis Tournament, held at the Fairground Park tennis courts.  With high turnout among the teams, as well as five varsity brackets, the tournament was a huge success.   Players who participated got the opportunity to play 2-3 tennis matches.  

Here are the top seven teams in the final tournament standings:

1st place: Metro, 2nd place: Gateway, 3rd place: Cleveland NJROTC, 4th place: Sumner, 5th place: Soldan, 6th place: McKinley, 7th place: Roosevelt

The following student-athletes were individual bracket winners:

#1 singles: Rebekah Koehn (Metro), #2 singles: Grace Sanford (Metro), #3 singles: Leah Tobias (Metro), #1 doubles: Torey Dunlap/Alana Styer (Metro), #2 doubles: Hamida Abbas/Zahra Hazara (Soldan)

Congratulations to all tennis players, coaches, staff members, and volunteers who worked to make the PHL tennis tournament a success!

Corrected: 8th Grade Students Enjoy Successful Construction Career Day 

Recently, SLPS 8th graders from Bunche IS Middle, Compton Drew ILC, L’Ouverture Middle, Yeatman-Liddell Middle Schools, Busch AAA Middle, Langston Middle, Big Picture @ Northwest, Stevens Middle and Alternative Education South @ Stevens, Fanning Middle, Peabody Elementary (unintentionally omitted in 10/11/10 Spotlight News), Gateway Middle, and Long Middle and Lyon @ Blow School had an opportunity to investigate careers in construction at the Construction Career Day held on the north campus of Washington University.   There were display booths featuring the skilled trades, such as painting, brick laying and carpentry, as well as featuring the large equipment used in construction.  Students had an opportunity to meet professionals in the construction trades, management and design areas, plus learn about trade and technical programs and schools that offer post secondary education degrees and certifications.

Students were also given a scavenger hunt to complete as they traveled through the career displays.  They looked for information about training necessary for construction careers, salaries, job duties and responsibilities and types of career areas in demand in the St. Louis region.  
This event was sponsored by PRIDE of St. Louis, St. Louis Council of Construction Consumers, MODOT, ACCESS Center, Federal Highway Department, and the Associated General Contractors (AGC).  For more information, call the Career and Technical Education Division Program Managers, Cathy Gutjahr at 345-5715 or Shonda Gray at 345-5716.

Special Thanks
Mallinckrodt Academy thanks Sam’s Club 
Mallinckrodt Academy was recently surprised with several gifts from Sam’s Club for helping raise $500.00 last summer with its campaign to raise funds for the Children’s Miracle Network.   In total the store was able to contribute well over $1,000.00, the largest donation of any area Sam’s Club store.  
Later during a Mallinckrodt Community Meeting, Mr. Blazing from Sam’s Club awarded Mallinckrodt with a $500.00 donation for the playground.  In addition to this gift, 10 teachers from the school received $100.00 gift cards to use for their classrooms, students and teachers received treats, and the principal received flowers.  According to Ms. Merry Denny, school principal, “It was a fun day indeed and the generous gifts from Sam’s Club are greatly appreciated and will be put to good use! “
Upcoming Events

3rd Annual Northwest Academy of Law Career Fair

Date: Wednesday, October 20th 
Time: 9:00-11:00 A.M.

Location: 5140 Riverview Blvd.

· Learn about careers in Law-related fields

· Talk to professionals (FBI, DEA, Secret Service, SLMPD, Fire Dept)
· See interactive displays 

· Find out about requirements/scholarships for college programs, work-study or internships 

· Visit the Northwest Court Room

· Sample NWA extra-curricular programs
· Interact with students & faculty

Contact: Northwest Academy of Law to make your reservation to attend
314-385-4774, or email susan.lampros@slps.org 
Parent Assembly to Host School Board Candidate Forum

Date: October 20, 2010

Time:  6:00pm

Location: Metro A&C High School, 4015 McPherson

“A Night of a Thousand Stars”

Clyde C. Miller Career Academy proudly presents "A Night of a Thousand Stars" featuring classic music from the past to the present. This concert will benefit Breast Cancer Awareness Month. Admission price is a donation of 4 dollars at the door. All funds raised that night will go directly to the charity. The performance will feature music by the Temptations, Beyonce, the Wiz, Michael Jackson and many more.  The concert will take place on Thursday, October 28th at 6:30 p.m. at Clyde C. Miller. The address is 1000 North Grand.  Let's party with a purpose!!!

All You Can Eat Pancake Dinner 

Chris’ Cakes will be providing Pancakes, Sausage, Coffee, Orange Drink

Friday November 12th, 2010 from 5:30PM till 7:30 PM

Gateway IT High School – 51010 McRee Ave.

Raffle Items and Silent Auction items will be available.

All Proceeds are going to the SLPS Robotics Team 931 housed at Gateway IT High School
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